
Report of Executive Director for March, 2019

 Weekly updates to membership
 Job posting updates on MRPA web site
 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
 Maine Association of Tourism
 Worked with Brady on exhibitors for conference
 Worked on LWCF materials for March meeting
 Set up NRPA Playground Maintenance course for April 2019
 Prep for annual conference
 State Hot Shot competition
 Rep Golden about meeting
 Playground information to Cape and SoPo schools
 Playground information to state department of education
 (Scott Brown, Ann Pinnette, (MDOE) Ed Antz (ME.School Management Assoc.)
 Sent playground maintenance info to John Waterbury at MMA
 Conference wrap up with Karyn and Nicole
 Playground maintenance to school depts. Around Bangor
 Congressman Golden office visit
 Sent MRPA conference exhibitors 2019 MRPA membership list
 Email to fall workshop committee re 2019
 Set up meeting Western Maine departments
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